
            
 

 
NOTICE 

3/17/2022 
 

 
TO: ALL VOG RESIDENTS 

 
The pool and the pool area will be closed to all activities 
including sunbathing from Tuesday 3/29/2022 through 
Friday 4/1/2022. 
 
The pool pavers will be power washed and sealed 
during this time. 
 
       John Stover, President 
        VOG Recreation Board of Directors 

 

 
 


